
From: susan aaron   
Sent: 2021/11/16 9:07 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Williams, Charmaine - Councillor <Charmaine.Williams@brampton.ca>; Hara, Eva 
<Eva.Hara@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Committee of Council - Discussion Item Regarding Fireworks - Wednesday, 
November 17, 2021 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As a concerned Brampton citizen, I am writing to provide my thoughts regarding a potential 
fireworks ban first requested by Council on July 7th, 2021. 
 
The City's bylaws as they pertain to the rules around size/height, where fireworks can be let off, 
allowable dates and duration are very clear.  
 
In my humble opinion, I believe one of two things need to happen.  One, Bylaw need more 
funding to be able to increase the number of officers in the community to meet the demand of 
complaints and enforce fines (versus warnings) against those who choose to disregard the 
bylaws OR two, fireworks on private property need to be banned altogether.  
 
Sadly, the disruption and havoc that fireworks wreak at the hands of those who cannot abide by 
the rules, totally outweighs the "enjoyment factor" for the masses and I frankly do not feel it 
should be tolerated. 
 
It's a shame when a few rotten apples spoil the bunch. 
 
Respectfully and with my consent to include my email as part of the public meeting,  
Susan Moffitt  

  
Brampton, ON   
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